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2015 Officers 
Area 505 (New Mexico) 

President: 
Will Taylor -256-0681 
apdpilot@aol.com 

Vice President: 
Robert Richter-Sand  (Bob) 
- 299-1007, rrsand@aol.com 

Secretary: 
Todd Blue - 266-1491 
tblue@ix.netcom.com 

Treasurer: 
Art Woods - 974-5301 
turbo182rg@flylonecone.com 

Directors: 
Joyce Woods -974-5305 
chapter@eaa179.org 
niner3echo@flylonecone.com 

Russ Prina - 856-6246 
rfprina@wans.net 

Bob Waters- 366-3107 
bobbywaters60@gmail.com 

Harley Wadsworth - 453-6369 
harleywads@comcast.net 

Randy Reimerï 792 1857 
reimerrc@gmail.com 

Standing Committees 
Budget & Finance: 
Art Woods, Curtis Smith, Dan 
Friedman, & Russ Prina 

Membership, Publicity, and 
Promotions: 
Joyce Woods -974-5305 
chapter@eaa179.org 
niner3echo@flylonecone.com 

Newsletter: 
Harley Wadsworth  453-6369  
harleywads@comcast.net 

LOEFI: 
Will and Edy Taylor -256-0681 
apdpilot@aol.com 

Web Master: 
Cael.Chappell 

cael@chappellweb.com 

Young Eagles: 
Todd Blue - 266-1491 

Scholarship Committee: 
Steve Rokicki  - 898-6383 
Keith & Joy Beasley - 898-0425 
keithjoyair@q.com 

Upcoming Events & Chapter Meetings . 

17 November, Tuesday, EAA Chapter 179 Meeting, eat at 5:30 PM, 
meeting at 6:00PM, Copper Canyon Caf®, 5455 Gibson SE. Guests and visi-
tors are welcome.   

Chapter 179 meetings are on the third Tuesday each month.  

Visit Albuquerque EAA Chapter 179 Web Site:  www.eaa179.org 

Newsletters are at: http://eaa179.org/newsletters/ 

The Web Site for the LOEFI is:  http://www.loefi.com 

Inside This Issue 

 

 Young Eagles 
See page 3... 
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These last few weeks have 
been difficult for me and my 
co-workers, as many of you 
know, a fellow officer was 
lost in a tragic incident.  I 
want to thank everyone for 
your emails and messages of 
support and condolence; I 
canôt express how much all of your support means, so 
again, thank you!  

On another note, last monthôs meeting included the 
election for the chapterôs 2016 officers.  All of the cur-
rent officers were willing to serve another term and 
were voted in by collective vote of hands and yeas as 
the slate was unopposed;  with the exception of Tan-
dra Hicks who will be our newest board member, con-
gratulations Tandra! 

My final note for this month; a huge thank you to all 
pilots that came out on the 7th to fly Young Eagles at 
KAEG!  With over 120 Young Eagles to fly you all 
amazingly continued flight after flight, even with the 
winds and bumps threatening to spoil it all!  Letôs not 
forget all of our ground support volunteers, making 
breakfast, signing up kids and printing certificates, 
thank you!  We had a new addition for this Young Ea-
gles Rally; Cezar Archangel came out and conducted a 
paper airplane building and flying event for the kids 
while they waited for their flights, thank you Cezar!  
Thank you Todd Blue (our Young Eagle coordinator) 
for another successful Young Eagles Rally! 

See you all at this monthôs meeting, take care-WT.  

From the President, Will Taylor 

hǘƘŜǊ ba 9!! /ƘŀǇǘŜǊ bŜǿǎƭŜǧŜǊǎ 
9!! сфмΣ ǘƘŜ DǊŜŜƴ /ƘƛƭŜ /ƘŀǇǘŜǊΥ  http://eaa691.org    http://www.facebook.com/eaa691 

9!! рррΣ ¢ǊƛǇƭŜ bƛŎƪŜƭ /ƘŀǇǘŜǊΥ   http://555.eaachapter.org/  

9!! нрмΣ ²ƘƛǘŜ {ŀƴŘǎ /ƘŀǇǘŜǊ ŘƻŜǎƴΩǘ ƘŀǾŜ ŀ ƴŜǿ ƴŜǿǎƭŜǧŜǊΦ 

From the Editor, Harley Wadsworth 

The New Mexico Pilots 
Association held their 
third annual backcountry 
fly-in at Cindy Craw-
fordôs Mystic Bluffôs air-
strip (NM56). It is a 
beautiful place and a really great time.  It was well at-
tended with lots of wonderful food and great people.  

We had an excellent turn out for the Young Eagles, 
November 7. Next one will be next year. 

I understand that Russ and Margaret Prina are hosting 
our Christmas Party again this year. It will replace the 
December meeting. Look for more details in the De-
cember issue. 

Mystic Bluffõs 3rd Annual Fly -In 2015 

http://eaa691.org/
http://www.facebook.com/eaa691
http://555.eaachapter.org/
http://www.zianet.com/EAA/
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99s FLYING COMPANION SEMINAR:  January 30, 2016   

REGISTRATION IS OPEN for this seminar at Double Eagle II Airport, 8:30am ï 4:30pm. Space lim-
ited -- $50 per person includes lunch and all materials.  For more info, download flyer and registra-
tion form at www.rgn99s.org 

 This fun, informative session is designed for the non-pilot. Our goal is to help flying companions be-
come more comfortable in light aircraft and be able to have FUN! We teach how to be an effective 

cockpit crew member and help address fears of flying. The one day ground-school-only course covers topics such 
as:  

- How the airplane flies  

- How to read an aeronautical chart  

- Who to talk to on the radio  

- What the instruments can tell you  

- What to do in an emergency  

- Safety tips, weather, and much more  

       . . . so participants can enjoy flying, and be a better Flying Companion!  

This seminar is sponsored by the Rio Grande Norte Chapter of the Ninety-Nines.  

If you know someone who might benefit, please pass this invite along. Both men and women are encouraged to 
participate.  The last two sessions have been well received, even from seasoned flying companions! 

Joyce Woods  

Chair, 2016 99s Flying Companion Seminar  

Rio Grande Norte chapter of the Ninety-Nines 

Toddôs God Daughter Grace ready to go in the MiniMax. 

As I arrived at Bodes FBO AT 6:30 I was greeted by 
two parents and their offspring ready to become 
Young Eagles.   This set the trend for the rest of the 
morning as pilots Michele Boyco, Bob Waters, Chris 
Nichols, Vern Dudley, Chris Grotbeck, John Elling, 
Chuck Swanberg, Joyce Woods, Will Taylor, Dan 
Friedman, Ken Dominy,  Art Woods and Richard Per-
ry took to the sky with the waiting young persons for 
their flights.  The wind continued to increase incre-
mentally during the morning threatening to cause a 
halt to the flights, but the pilots just kept flying until 
118 Young Eagles were flown.  On Sunday morning 
Joyce and Art Woods returned to fly an additional 4 .  
Added to this were two YE flights Will Taylor had 
done prior to the event which added to a grand total of 
124 Young Eagles who will join the EAA Logbook.  

While the pilots were braving the winds, Joy and Keith 
Beasley along with Linda Cooper and Curtis Smith 
kept the waiting crowd filled with pancake breakfast. 
Also on hand Harley Wadsworth could be seen taking 
pictures of the activity.   

The registration tables were taken care of by Edy Tay-
lor, Tina Andres, Lori Meyer,  Brent Sonin, and Ash-

Young Eagle Rally November 7, 2015 

ley Fried in top notch manner. Many thanks to  a great 
team. 

To anyone I have missed,  thanks.  To all who partici-
pated in making this a great Young  Eagle Rally, 

(Continued on page 4) 

http://www.rgn99s.org/

